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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com] on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kward@themineralgallery.com]

Sent: Sunday, January 27, 2013 2:05 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: * * The New Pre-Tucson Mineral Auction Closes Tomorrow! * *

 

 

 

The Second Auction Closes Tomorrow! 
 

 The newest version of the Pre-Tucson Mineral Auction will be closing 

tomorrow night (Monday) January 28th at 8 PM central. Now is a great 

time for everyone to check their current bids, place additional bids, or 

place bids for the first time. Lots of fine mineral specimens still need 

bids and those with bids are still near the minimum reserve. I'd like for 

every item to find a new home and with the low starting bid levels, the 

opportunity to add a high quality mineral specimen to your collection 

at a bargain price should not be missed! Good luck to all bidders! 
  

Pre-Tucson Mineral Auction #2 

 
* Thanks Again for Making Us Your First Choice for Fine Minerals * 

 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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 All Specimens are 30% off Their Website Prices! 
 Use the Coupon as Many Times as You Wish. There's no Limit During the 

Sale! 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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